
Friday, December 1st, 2017. 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

We would like to invite you to St. Gregory the 
Great Catholic Academy’s Primary Christmas 
Concert.  

The celebration will take place on:

Thursday, December 14th, 2017.

The performance will begin promptly at 6:30 
p.m. in the gymnasium. Parents are graciously 
asked to drop off their children in their 
classrooms by 6:15 p.m. and then proceed into 
the gymnasium for seating.  Parents will pick 
up their children from their respective 
classrooms after the entire concert has 
concluded, as there will be a finale that 
includes all Primary students.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Naccarato and Primary Division Team 


